
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

6th December 2024 
Dear families,   

Thank you for your support with our Winter Fair, we hope to see you all later. Next week, on Friday, all children in 

school can have a ‘free’ Christmas Dinner (meat or veggie option). On Friday, there will only be Christmas Dinner 

available (no grab bags) so if you do not want your child to have a Christmas Dinner, then please provide your child 

with a packed lunch. 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 
Class 1 Coby S 

Class 2 Oakley S 

Class 3 Gracious T 

Class 4 Mia TH 

Class 5 Zehra O 

Class 6 Suhaan K 

Class 7 Noor S 

Class 8 Karam D 

Class 9 Borys U 

Class 10 Kian R 

Class 11 Daniel T 

Class 12 Leorea B 

Class 13 Tianna-mai S 

Class 14 Kyarni M 

WINTER FAIR – Friday 6th December 

Please join us TONIGHT for our Winter 

Fair at school (entrance via Colliery 

Road - Breakfast club gate or main gate) 

  
50p entry for adults, free for children.  

Food (pizza, chips and chicken nuggets) and 

refreshments are available.  

Please bring coins / change wherever 

possible (rather than notes), as we have 

limited change. 
 

Thank you as always for your support and I 

hope that you have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Hay, Head Teacher  
 

SCHOOL DINNER 

MENU NEXT WEEK IS 

WEEK 2, however 

Friday’s meal will be 

swopped to Thursday due 

to Christmas dinner day 

on Friday, please see the 

school website for our 

new school dinner menu 

Dates for your diary this ½ term  
 

Friday 13th December – Eastfield’s 

Christmas day (Christmas jumper day / 

Christmas dinner / Christmas parties)  

 

Tuesday 17th December – Early Phase 

Christmas Concert (Class 1,2,3,4) at St 

Matthew’s Church at approx. 10:30 (time 

to be confirmed) 

 

Friday 20th December – Break up for 

Christmas 1:45pm  

 
 
 
 

 

Raffle tickets – Thank you to everyone  

who has sent back their raffle ticket  

stubs and money so far, if you do not  

wish to take part in our raffle, then  

please give the tickets back to the office ASAP so that we can resell 

them.  

We have lots of prizes kindly donated by many local businesses 

including: Reece’s Café, Midget Gems Sweets, Soph’s scentational 

Scents, The Graduate Network, Wolves Foundation – a massive thank 

you to these businesses! 

If you would like any more raffle tickets, they are on sale at our 

Winter Fair tonight or you can get them from the main office. Please 

send completed tickets with the money to your child’s class teacher, 

when you have sold them. The draw will take place on Friday 13th 

December and you will be notfied by text / email / phone.  

 

 

RAFFLE PRIZES

 

Christmas Day at Eastfield  

– next Friday 

Friday 13th December is our Eastfield 

Christmas Day this year.  

On this day, children can come to 

school in their Christmas jumper / 

Christmas Party clothes. On this day, 

we will have our Christmas Dinner. 

On this day, we will have our 

Christmas Parties.  

It is a non-uniform day! 
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